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Hi everyone 

At Barmera Primary School we continue to maintain a strong 

focus on the development of reading strategies and skills.  

On Monday leaders and teachers participated in professional 

learning in regards to the development of reading.  This was 

an engaging day focussed on us creating high impact in our 

teaching of reading.  

You can support the development of reading at home by: 

 Encouraging your child to read a range of texts regularly 

– books, e-books, magazines, letters, cook books, lists, 

newspapers 

 Read with and to your child 

 Discuss and refer to new vocabulary – discuss new 

words, introduce a variety of words to your oral language 

 Speaking with your child regularly about a range of topics 

 Word games – scrabble, word bingo 

All staff also participated in Restorative Justice behaviour 

learning and development training last week.  Restorative 

Justice refers to repairing harm in any context including in 

our school environment. This may involve staff, students and 

parents/carers further engaging in conversations that allow 

for this to occur.  Restorative Justice is not a new process for 

Barmera Primary as there are already processes in place but 

this learning extended our knowledge on how to focus on 

behaviour learning and behaviour development.  Parents/

carers play an important part in this and we look forward to 

sharing and discussing this further with you.  You may hear 

about it through class newsletters and parent-teacher 

conversations.  Please ask your child’s teacher or a leader if 

you are interested in hearing more about this. 

I encourage you to visit classrooms to see the great learning 

occurring.  You are more than welcome to look through 

books and to chat to teachers about your child’s learning.  

Please make an appointment with a teacher if you wish to 

discuss any concerns. 

Have a great week! 

Natasha 

Principalõs Piece 

Please have articles to Joy in the Front Office by Monday 4 June 2018 

Tues 22 May to Fri 25 May BOOK FAIR 

Fri 25 May SAPSASA Soccer 

Mon 28 May 
Governing Council 

7pm 

Mon 11 June Public Holiday 

 

Next edition of our newsletter will be published on Wednesday 6 June 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Fair 
A reminder that our Book Fair finishes this 
Friday 25 May. 
There are still two days to visit before or after school and find 
some great books to read. 
Thanks to all those who have visited and purchased items 
already. 
A percentage of all books sold will go to buying extra resources 
for the library. 
We had a special guest on Tuesday. Clifford the dog and main 
character for a series of well known picture books visited each 
classroom. 
Mrs Millard’s people were really excited by the visit!! 

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǎƘƻǊǘ ƻƴ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǘƻ Ŏǳǘ 

ŦǊǳƛǘ ƻƴ ŀ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎΦ  

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴ ƘƻǳǊ ŦǊŜŜ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ 

ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ Wƻȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŶŎŜΦ 

²Ŝ ƴŜŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇΗ  



 

Congratulations to the following staff & students on receiving a  

ΨǊŀƴŘƻƳ ŀŎǘ ƻŦ ƪƛƴŘƴŜǎǎΨ award at our final assembly, last term. 

aŀŘŘƛǎƻƴ wƻǎǎŀŎƪΣ /ŀƳŜǊƻƴ DǊŀŜǘȊΣ YŀȅƭŜȅ {ǿŀǊǘΣ aǊǎ tŦŜƛƭŜǊΣ WƻǊƧŀ {ǘǊƻǘƘŜǊΣ aŀǎƻƴ ¢ƘƻƳŀǎΣ  

[ŀȅƭŀ aƻƻǊŜΣ [ǳŎŀǎ aǳƭƭŜǊΣ 5ŀǊǊŜƭƭ DǊŜƎƻǊȅΣ aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ tŀǎǎƳƻǊŜ  

 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ Υ  

¢ƻ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƻƴ ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ 

ŀƴ ŀǿŀǊŘ ŀǘ ƭŀǎǘ 

ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅΦ 

wƻōŜǊǘΣ WŀȄƻƴΣ 

[ŀȊŀǊŀΣ WŀŎƪΣ {ƪȅŜΣ 

CƭŜǘŎƘŜǊΣ IŀȅŘŜƴΣ 

[ŀȅƭŀΣ wǳōȅΣ 9ƳƛƭŜŜΣ 

.ǊƻƻƪŜΣ [ǳŎŀǎ  

Jordan did a great job creating this artwork with his mentor Terry.  

 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ aŜƴǘƻǊǎ ŀǘ .ŀǊƳŜǊŀ t{ 
Barmera Primary School has some wonderful mentors who come in and work with 
our students each week. They bring a variety of skills and knowledge to share with 
their mentee (student being mentored). We would love more mentors to work with 
students. If you are an adult, such as a parent, a friend, a grandparent (really anyone 
can be a mentor) and interested in helping a student each week for an hour, we 
would love to hear from you. You might enjoy cooking, reading, games, sports or art 
and craft. You can use so many different skills and interests to help students. Please 
come and speak to Jayne Foulds, our Student Wellbeing Leader or Erin Harrald, our 
Pastoral Care Worker if you would like to know more.  

Best wishes,  

9Ǌƛƴ IŀǊǊŀƭŘ - tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ŀǊŜ ²ƻǊƪŜǊ 



 

 Mosaic tile making with Erin and Toni  
                                    They will be used to help add some colour to our butterfly garden. 

Lisa Millard’s class have been working 

with Erin Harrald, Pastoral Care Worker 

and Toni Richardson to create colourful 

stepping stones for their class garden. 

The students have used broken tiles, 

stones and glass tiles and beads in their 

own mosaic design on pavers. Each one 

is unique and different.  

They will be ready to place in the 

garden in a couple of weeks. 



 

.ŀǊƳŜǊŀ hǳǘ ƻŦ {ŎƘƻƻƭ IƻǳǊǎ /ŀǊŜ 
 

New Parent Info Required For 
New Childcare Rebate! 

 

Parents using childcare services will now need 
to fill in an online form to make sure they can 
continue to receive government subsidies for 
fees when the new childcare rebate rolls in. 
The online form is available via the Parents 
online Centrelink account through myGov 
available between now and July. 
It's extremely important that parents fill in the 
form to continue receiving government 
subsidies on their fees. 
For more info:https://www.education.gov.au/
ChildCarePackage 

https://www.facebook.com/Berri-Out-of-School-Hours-Care-1745415502381745/?hc_ref=ARQa8UpmRXQQh1I9pgdiqsBdXJOxwau8Jpn9Ju6QZj3aGr7nM5OnLGnbOYIkaOPSMJQ&fref=nf
https://www.education.gov.au/ChildCarePackage
https://www.education.gov.au/ChildCarePackage

